WHERE
& WHEN

September 13-November 12th

e Jacobs School Lobby

*  Memorial School Lobby

* High School Library Entrance

* High School Cafeteria
Entrance

September 13th 6p-8p
* Jacobs Open House

September 14th 6p-8p
e Memorial Open House

Donate Your Gently Worn,
Used and New Shoes To

& The Hull PTO!

pte

Help us raise funds for our organization by
donating your gently worn,
used and new shoes!

September 215 6p-8p
e High School Open House

September 30t 10a-1p
*  Dustbowl Drop Off
(during youth soccer)
* Rain Date October 14t 10a-1p

October 14th 2p-5p
*  Drop off at Scoops
(Kenberma location)

October 29t 10a-2p
* High School Drop Off

And don't forget to ask friends, family, (during youth football)

neighbors and co-workers to donate too!

. . Contact
All styles and sizes are accepted (pairs only)

We want your sneakers, boots, sandals, cleats...

. If you'd like to schedule an
Sorry, no skates of any kind

alternative drop off, please
contact me!
Collected shoes are used to support micro-enterprise vendors.
Micro-enterprises are small businesses in developing nations.
They are typically operated by one person or family and
friends, depending on size.
Notice: The program/event listed in this material is organized and provided by independent private organizations and instructors not employed or
sponsored by or affiliated with the Town of Hull or its School Department. The program information is provided here only for the public’s convenience

and does not constitute a recommendation or endorsement. The Town and its School Department have no responsibility or liability for said program or
event. All inquiries should be directed to the sponsoring organization.

Kelly Cichocki
K.Cichocki.02045@gmail.com
617-922-8880
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